
Brad Moody
AFSCME/DDPC

   I currently work at a mental health facility in which I was required to come in to 
work.  I was able to do my job from home I just didn't have that option.  I had to risk 
my physical health to go in to work and then with that risking my families health as 
well.  During the time in which we had received the hazard pay during the State of 
Emergency it felt like our jobs mattered and that we mattered as employees.  When 
we no longer were receiving the hazard pay and still being in a State of Emergency it 
seemed like we were forgotten, that our jobs along with us as employees no longer 
mattered.  


